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Revisionist Revolution in Vygotsky Studies Anton Yasnitsky 2015-09-16
Revisionist Revolution in Vygotsky Studies brings together recent critical
investigations which examine historical and textual inaccuracies associated
with received understandings of Vygotsky’s work. By deconstructing the
Vygotskian narrative, the authors debunk the 'cult of Vygotsky', allowing for a
new, exciting interpretation of the logic and direction of his theory. The
chapters cover a number of important themes, including: The chronology of
Vygotsky’s ideas and theory development, and the main core of his theoretical
writings Relationships between Vygotskians and their Western colleagues The
international reception of Vygotskian psychology and problems of translation
The future development of Vygotskian science Using Vygotsky’s published and
unpublished writings the authors present a detailed historical understanding of
Vygotsky’s thought, and the circumstances in which he worked. It includes
coverage of the organization of academic psychology in the Soviet Union, the
network of scholars associated with Vygotsky in the interwar period, and the
assumed publication ban on Vygotsky’s writings. This volume is the first to
provide an overview of revisionist studies of Vygotsky’s work, and is the
product of close international collaboration between revisionist scholars. It
will be an essential contribution to Vygotskian scholarship, and of great
interest to researchers in the history of psychology, history of science,
Soviet/Russian history, philosophical psychology and philosophy of science.
Hamann's Socratic Memorabilia Johann Georg Hamann 1967
The Neurology of Religion Alasdair Coles 2019-11-07 Examines what can be learnt
about the brain mechanisms underlying religious practice from studying people
with neurological disorders.
Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup 2021-01-01 "Having
and for more than thirty years enjoyed the blessings of
State—and having at the end of that time been kidnapped
where I remained, until happily rescued in the month of
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bondage of twelve years—it has been suggested that an account of my life and
fortunes would not be uninteresting to the public." -an excerpt
Electromagnetics and Network Theory and their Microwave Technology Applications
Stefan Lindenmeier 2011-07-13 This volume provides a discussion of the
challenges and perspectives of electromagnetics and network theory and their
microwave applications in all aspects. It collects the most interesting
contribution of the symposium dedicated to Professor Peter Russer held in
October 2009 in Munich.
Learning Deep Architectures for AI Yoshua Bengio 2009 Theoretical results
suggest that in order to learn the kind of complicated functions that can
represent high-level abstractions (e.g. in vision, language, and other AI-level
tasks), one may need deep architectures. Deep architectures are composed of
multiple levels of non-linear operations, such as in neural nets with many
hidden layers or in complicated propositional formulae re-using many subformulae. Searching the parameter space of deep architectures is a difficult
task, but learning algorithms such as those for Deep Belief Networks have
recently been proposed to tackle this problem with notable success, beating the
state-of-the-art in certain areas. This paper discusses the motivations and
principles regarding learning algorithms for deep architectures, in particular
those exploiting as building blocks unsupervised learning of single-layer
models such as Restricted Boltzmann Machines, used to construct deeper models
such as Deep Belief Networks.
The Bourgeois Virtues Deirdre N. McCloskey 2010-03-15 For a century and a half,
the artists and intellectuals of Europe have scorned the bourgeoisie. And for a
millennium and a half, the philosophers and theologians of Europe have scorned
the marketplace. The bourgeois life, capitalism, Mencken’s “booboisie” and
David Brooks’s “bobos”—all have been, and still are, framed as being
responsible for everything from financial to moral poverty, world wars, and
spiritual desuetude. Countering these centuries of assumptions and unexamined
thinking is Deirdre McCloskey’s The Bourgeois Virtues, a magnum opus that
offers a radical view: capitalism is good for us. McCloskey’s sweeping,
charming, and even humorous survey of ethical thought and economic
realities—from Plato to Barbara Ehrenreich—overturns every assumption we have
about being bourgeois. Can you be virtuous and bourgeois? Do markets improve
ethics? Has capitalism made us better as well as richer? Yes, yes, and yes,
argues McCloskey, who takes on centuries of capitalism’s critics with her
erudition and sheer scope of knowledge. Applying a new tradition of “virtue
ethics” to our lives in modern economies, she affirms American capitalism
without ignoring its faults and celebrates the bourgeois lives we actually
live, without supposing that they must be lives without ethical foundations.
High Noon, Kant, Bill Murray, the modern novel, van Gogh, and of course
economics and the economy all come into play in a book that can only be
described as a monumental project and a life’s work. The Bourgeois Virtues is
nothing less than a dazzling reinterpretation of Western intellectual history,
a dead-serious reply to the critics of capitalism—and a surprising page-turner.
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The History of the Russian Revolution to Brest-Litovsk Leon Trotsky 1919
Everyware Adam Greenfield 2010-03-10 Ubiquitous computing--almost
imperceptible, but everywhere around us--is rapidly becoming a reality. How
will it change us? how can we shape its emergence? Smart buildings, smart
furniture, smart clothing... even smart bathtubs. networked street signs and
self-describing soda cans. Gestural interfaces like those seen in Minority
Report. The RFID tags now embedded in everything from credit cards to the
family pet. All of these are facets of the ubiquitous computing author Adam
Greenfield calls "everyware." In a series of brief, thoughtful meditations,
Greenfield explains how everyware is already reshaping our lives, transforming
our understanding of the cities we live in, the communities we belong to--and
the way we see ourselves. What are people saying about the book? "Adam
Greenfield is intense, engaged, intelligent and caring. I pay attention to him.
I counsel you to do the same." --HOWARD RHEINGOLD, AUTHOR, SMART MOBS: THE NEXT
SOCIAL REVOLUTION "A gracefully written, fascinating, and deeply wise book on
one of the most powerful ideas of the digital age--and the obstacles we must
overcome before we can make ubiquitous computing a reality."--STEVE SILBERMAN,
EDITOR, WIRED MAGAZINE "Adam is a visionary. he has true compassion and respect
for ordinary users like me who are struggling to use and understand the new
technology being thrust on us at overwhelming speed."--REBECCA MACKINNON,
BERKMAN CENTER FOR INTERNET AND SOCIETY, HARVARD UNIVERSITY Everyware is an
AIGA Design Press book, published under Peachpit's New Riders imprint in
partnership with AIGA.
Reason in Revolt Alan Woods 2015-12-15 The achievements of science and
technology during the past century are unparalleled in history. They provide
the potential for the solution to all the problems faced by the planet, and
equally for its total destruction. Allegedly scientific theories are being used
to "prove" that criminality is caused, not by social conditions, but by a
"criminal gene". Black people are alleged to be disadvantaged, not because of
discrimination, but because of their genetic make-up. Of course, such "science"
is highly convenient to right-wing politicians intent on ruthlessly cutting
welfare. In the field of theoretical physics and cosmology there is a growing
tendency towards mysticism. The "Big Bang" theory of the origin of the universe
is being used to justify the existence of a Creator, as in the book of Genesis
. For the first time in centuries, science appears to lend credence to
religious obscurantism. Yet this is only one side of the story.
Computational Models for Neuroscience Robert Hecht-Nielsen 2012-12-06 Formal
study of neuroscience (broadly defined) has been underway for millennia. For
example, writing 2,350 years ago, Aristotle! asserted that association - of
which he defined three specific varieties - lies at the center of human
cognition. Over the past two centuries, the simultaneous rapid advancements of
technology and (conse quently) per capita economic output have fueled an
exponentially increasing effort in neuroscience research. Today, thanks to the
accumulated efforts of hundreds of thousands of scientists, we possess an
enormous body of knowledge about the mind and brain. Unfortunately, much of
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this knowledge is in the form of isolated factoids. In terms of "big picture"
understanding, surprisingly little progress has been made since Aristotle. In
some arenas we have probably suffered negative progress because certain
neuroscience and neurophilosophy precepts have clouded our self-knowledge;
causing us to become largely oblivious to some of the most profound and
fundamental aspects of our nature (such as the highly distinctive propensity of
all higher mammals to automatically seg ment all aspects of the world into
distinct holistic objects and the massive reorganiza tion of large portions of
our brains that ensues when we encounter completely new environments and life
situations). At this epoch, neuroscience is like a huge collection of small,
jagged, jigsaw puz zle pieces piled in a mound in a large warehouse (with
neuroscientists going in and tossing more pieces onto the mound every month).
Facsimile Products United States. National Weather Service 1979
Letters from London Cyril Lionel Robert James 2003 Reveals CLR James' first
encounter with the colonial metropolis and the values that had already shaped
his intellectual development in Trinidad. A resurrected 'classic', this book
provides a hitherto inaccessible picture of the young man during his formative
period.
Totalitarianism Hannah Arendt 1968-03-20 The great twentieth-century political
philosopher examines how Hitler and Stalin gained and maintained power, and the
nature of totalitarian states. In the final volume of her classic work The
Origins of Totalitarianism, Hannah Arendt focuses on the two genuine forms of
the totalitarian state in modern history: the dictatorships of Bolshevism after
1930 and of National Socialism after 1938. Identifying terror as the very
essence of this form of government, she discusses the transformation of classes
into masses and the use of propaganda in dealing with the nontotalitarian
world—and in her brilliant concluding chapter, she analyzes the nature of
isolation and loneliness as preconditions for total domination. “The most
original and profound—therefore the most valuable—political theoretician of our
times.” —Dwight Macdonald, The New Leader
Jewish Aspects in Avant-Garde Mark H. Gelber 2017-07-24 This volume deals with
the significance of the avant-garde(s) for modern Jewish culture and the impact
of the Jewish tradition on the artistic production of the avant-garde, be they
reinterpretations of literary, artistic, philosophical or theological
texts/traditions, or novel theoretical openings linked to elements from Judaism
or Jewish culture, thought, or history.
In Defense of Lost Causes Slavoj Žižek 2009-10-19 No Marketing Blurb
Recommencing the Revolution Cornelius Castoriadis 1992-12-01
Politics Aristotle 2010-12-01 The first eighth of Aristotle's (384-322 BC) work
of political philosophy.
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Radio, Science, Technique, and Society Leon Trotsky 1974
Walt Whitman and the World Gay Wilson Allen 1995-06-01 Celebrating the various
ethnic traditions that melded to create what we now call American literature,
Whitman did his best to encourage an international reaction to his work. But
even he would have been startled by the multitude of ways in which his call has
been answered. By tracking this wholehearted international response and
reconceptualizing American literature, Walt Whitman and the World demonstrates
how various cultures have appropriated an American writer who ceases to sound
quite so narrowly American when he is read into other cultures' traditions.
Book VII Thucydides 2022 "As Book 7 opens, things are looking good for the
Athenians in Sicily. It is summer 414 bce, and they have been there for a year.
Book 6 described the important decision taken in Athens a year before. At that
point an uneasy peace had prevailed since 421, an interval in the
'Peloponnesian War', as we now call it, that had broken out between Athens and
Sparta in 431 and would last till 404. It was clear in spring 415 that there
were still dangers at home, for Sparta was anything but friendly and many of
its allies, Corinth and Thebes in particular, were still fiercer enemies of
Athens; any resumption of hostilities would be welcome to them. Still, the
prospect of an expedition to Sicily was an attractive one. The immediate prompt
was a call from Athens' ally Segesta in western Sicily for support against
their neighbour Selinus, but it was clear that the real enemy would be Selinus'
ally Syracuse: The truest explanation was that the Athenians wished to rule all
Sicily, and at the same time they wished to help their own kinsmen and the
additional allies that had accrued. (6.6.1) 'To rule all Sicily': a big
ambition, indeed, and one that had been in Athenian minds for some time
(3.86.4). Not everyone was keen; one of the least enthusiastic was Nicias, who
tried to argue the Athenians out of it even once the decision had been taken
(6.9-14). But the charismatic Alcibiades spoke in its favour (6.16-18), and a
further ploy of Nicias badly misfired. If the Athenians were to go at all, he
said, they needed to go in greater numbers (6.20-3). He pitched the figures so
high in the hope that this would put them off; in fact it had the opposite
effect:"-The Semantic Sphere 1 Pierre Lévy 2013-01-22 The new digital media offers us an
unprecedented memory capacity,an ubiquitous communication channel and a growing
computing power.How can we exploit this medium to augment our personal and
socialcognitive processes at the service of human development? Combininga deep
knowledge of humanities and social sciences as well as areal familiarity with
computer science issues, this bookexplains the collaborative construction of a
globalhypercortex coordinated by a computable metalanguage. Byrecognizing fully
the symbolic and social nature of humancognition, we could transform our
current opaque global brain intoa reflexive collective intelligence.
Introduction to Radar Using Python and MATLAB Lee Andrew (Andy) Harrison
2019-10-31 This comprehensive resource provides readers with the tools
necessary to perform analysis of various waveforms for use in radar systems. It
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provides information about how to produce synthetic aperture (SAR) images by
giving a tomographic formulation and implementation for SAR imaging. Tracking
filter fundamentals, and each parameter associated with the filter and how each
affects tracking performance are also presented. Various radar cross section
measurement techniques are covered, along with waveform selection analysis
through the study of the ambiguity function for each particular waveform from
simple linear frequency modulation (LFM) waveforms to more complicated coded
waveforms. The text includes the Python tool suite, which allows the reader to
analyze and predict radar performance for various scenarios and applications.
Also provided are MATLAB® scripts corresponding to the Python tools. The
software includes a user-friendly graphical user interface (GUI) that provides
visualizations of the concepts being covered. Users have full access to both
the Python and MATLAB source code to modify for their application. With
examples using the tool suite are given at the end of each chapter, this text
gives readers a clear understanding of how important target scattering is in
areas of target detection, target tracking, pulse integration, and target
discrimination.
Madness and Civilization Michel Foucault 2013-01-30 Michel Foucault examines
the archeology of madness in the West from 1500 to 1800 - from the late Middle
Ages, when insanity was still considered part of everyday life and fools and
lunatics walked the streets freely, to the time when such people began to be
considered a threat, asylums were first built, and walls were erected between
the "insane" and the rest of humanity.
A German Officer in Occupied Paris Ernst Jünger 2019-01-22 Ernst Jünger was one
of twentieth-century Germany’s most important—and most controversial—writers.
Decorated for bravery in World War I and the author of the acclaimed western
front memoir Storm of Steel, he frankly depicted war’s horrors even as he
extolled its glories. As a Wehrmacht captain during World War II, Jünger
faithfully kept a journal in occupied Paris and continued to write on the
eastern front and in Germany until its defeat—writings that are of major
historical and literary significance. Jünger’s Paris journals document his
Francophile excitement, romantic affairs, and fascination with botany and
entomology, alongside mystical and religious ruminations and trenchant
observations on the occupation and the politics of collaboration. While working
as a mail censor, he led the privileged life of an officer, encountering
artists such as Céline, Cocteau, Braque, and Picasso. His notes from the
Caucasus depict the chaos after Stalingrad and atrocities on the eastern front.
Upon returning to Paris, Jünger observed the French resistance and was close to
the German military conspirators who plotted to assassinate Hitler in 1944.
After fleeing France, he reunited with his family as Germany’s capitulation
approached. Both participant and commentator, close to the horrors of history
but often distancing himself from them, Jünger turned his life and experiences
into a work of art. These wartime journals appear here in English for the first
time, giving fresh insights into the quandaries of the twentieth century from
the keen pen of a paradoxical observer.
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The Treatise on Religious Affections Jonathan Edwards 1824
The Ship of Fools Sebastian Brant 2012-07-12 Definitive English language
edition of influential (1494) allegorical classic. Sweeping satire of
weaknesses, vices, grotesqueries of the day. Includes 114 royalty-free
illustrations.
The absurd in literature Neil Cornwell 2013-07-19 Neil Cornwell's study, while
endeavouring to present an historical survey of absurdist literature and its
forbears, does not aspire to being an exhaustive history of absurdism. Rather,
it pauses on certain historical moments, artistic movements, literary figures
and selected works, before moving on to discuss four key writers: Daniil
Kharms, Franz Kafka, Samuel Beckett and Flann O'Brien. The absurd in literature
will be of compelling interest to a considerable range of students of
comparative, European (including Russian and Central European) and English
literatures (British Isles and American) – as well as those more concerned with
theatre studies, the avant-garde and the history of ideas (including humour
theory). It should also have a wide appeal to the enthusiastic general reader.
Babel' in Context Efraim Sicher 2012 Isaak Babel (1894-1940) is arguably one of
the greatest modern short-story writers of the early 20th century. This is the
first book in English to study the intertextuality of Babel's work. It looks at
Babel's cultural identity as a case study in the contradictions and tensions of
literary influence, personal loyalties, and ideological constraint.
Obiter Dicta Erick Verran 2021-10-14
The Prophet Outcast Isaac Deutscher 2003 This third volume of the trilogy is a
self-contained narrative of Trotsky's years in exile and of his murder in
Mexico in 1940.
Getting Started with Tensorflow Giancarlo Zaccone 2016-07-26 Get up and running
with the latest numerical computing library by Google and dive deeper into your
data!About This Book- Get the first book on the market that shows you the key
aspects TensorFlow, how it works, and how to use it for the second generation
of machine learning- Want to perform faster and more accurate computations in
the field of data science? This book will acquaint you with an all-new
refreshing library-TensorFlow!- Dive into the next generation of numerical
computing and get the most out of your data with this quick guideWho This Book
Is ForThis book is dedicated to all the machine learning and deep learning
enthusiasts, data scientists, researchers, and even students who want to
perform more accurate, fast machine learning operations with TensorFlow. Those
with basic knowledge of programming (Python and C/C++) and math concepts who
want to be introduced to the topics of machine learning will find this book
useful.What You Will Learn- Install and adopt TensorFlow in your Python
environment to solve mathematical problems- Get to know the basic machine and
deep learning concepts- Train and test neural networks to fit your data modelMake predictions using regression algorithms- Analyze your data with a
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clustering procedure- Develop algorithms for clustering and data
classification- Use GPU computing to analyze big dataIn DetailGoogle's
TensorFlow engine, after much fanfare, has evolved in to a robust, userfriendly, and customizable, application-grade software library of machine
learning (ML) code for numerical computation and neural networks.This book
takes you through the practical software implementation of various machine
learning techniques with TensorFlow. In the first few chapters, you'll gain
familiarity with the framework and perform the mathematical operations required
for data analysis. As you progress further, you'll learn to implement various
machine learning techniques such as classification, clustering, neural
networks, and deep learning through practical examples.By the end of this book,
you'll have gained hands-on experience of using TensorFlow and building
classification, image recognition systems, language processing, and information
retrieving systems for your application.Style and approachGet quickly up and
running with TensorFlow using this fast-paced guide. You will get to know
everything that can be done with TensorFlow and we'll show you how to implement
it in your environment. The examples in the book are from the core of the
computation industry-something you can connect to and will find familiar.
The C.L.R. James Reader Cyril Lionel Robert James 1992
Retracing Political Dimensions Oliver Grau 2020-11-23 At the beginning of the
21st century, new forms and dynamics of interplay are constituted at the
interfaces of media, art and politics. Current challenges in society and
ecology, like climate, surveillance, virtualization of the global financial
markets, are characterized by hybrid and subtle technologies. They are
ubiquitous, turn out to be increasingly complex and act invasively. New media
art utilizes its broad range of expression in order to tackle the most urgent
topics through multi-sensorial, participatory, and activist approaches. This
volume shows how media artists address, with a political lens, the core of
these developments critically and productively. With contributions by Elisa
Arca, Andrés Burbano, Derek Curry, Yael Eylat Van Essen, Mathias Fuchs,
Jennifer Gradecki, Sabine Himmelsbach, Ingrid Hoelzl, Katja Kwastek, JoséCarlos Mariátegui, Gerald Nestler, Randall Packer, Viola Rühse, Chris Salter.
The Divine “shall.” Rev. George WILKINSON (of Chelmsford.) 1870
The Origins of Totalitarianism Hannah Arendt 2017-04-20 'How could such a book
speak so powerfully to our present moment? The short answer is that we, too,
live in dark times' Washington Post Hannah Arendt's chilling analysis of the
conditions that led to the Nazi and Soviet totalitarian regimes is a warning
from history about the fragility of freedom, exploring how propaganda,
scapegoats, terror and political isolation all aided the slide towards total
domination. 'A non-fiction bookend to Nineteen Eighty-Four' The New York Times
'The political theorist who wrote about the Nazis and the 'banality of evil'
has become a surprise bestseller' Guardian
Biological and Computer Vision Gabriel Kreiman 2021-02-04 Imagine a world where
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machines can see and understand the world the way humans do. Rapid progress in
artificial intelligence has led to smartphones that recognize faces, cars that
detect pedestrians, and algorithms that suggest diagnoses from clinical images,
among many other applications. The success of computer vision is founded on a
deep understanding of the neural circuits in the brain responsible for visual
processing. This book introduces the neuroscientific study of neuronal
computations in visual cortex alongside of the psychological understanding of
visual cognition and the burgeoning field of biologically-inspired artificial
intelligence. Topics include the neurophysiological investigation of visual
cortex, visual illusions, visual disorders, deep convolutional neural networks,
machine learning, and generative adversarial networks among others. It is an
ideal resource for students and researchers looking to build bridges across
different approaches to studying and developing visual systems.
The Revolutionary Philosophy of Marxism Karl Marx 2018-11-22 A Selection of
Writings on Dialectical Materialism by Marx, Engels, Lenin, Trotsky, Plekhanov,
and Luxemburg, and Alan Woods. Edited by John Peterson with an Introduction by
Alan Woods. On the bicentennial of his birth, Karl Marx’s ideas are more
relevant than ever. While he is perhaps best known for his writings on
economics and history, anyone who wishes to have a fully rounded understanding
of his method must strive to master dialectical materialism, which itself
resulted from an assiduous study and critique of Hegel. Dialectical materialism
is the logic of motion, development, and change. By embracing contradiction
instead of trying to write it out of reality, dialectics allows Marxists to
approach processes as they really are, not as we would like them to be. In this
way we can understand and explain the essential class interests at stake in our
fight against capitalist exploitation and oppression. At every decisive turning
point in history, scientific socialists must go back to basics. Marxist theory
represents the synthesized experience, historical memory, and guide to action
of the working class. The Revolutionary Philosophy of Marxism aims to arm the
new generation of revolutionary socialists with these essential ideas.
The Palgrave Handbook of Leninist Political Philosophy Tom Rockmore 2018-12-19
This intellectually discomfiting, disturbingly provocative, yet still
thoroughly scholarly Handbook reproduces the intellectual ferment that
accompanied the Russian Revolution including the wholly polarising effect at
that time of Vladimir Ilyich Lenin. The Palgrave Handbook of Leninist Political
Philosophy does not settle for one safe interpretation of the thought of this
world-historic figure but rather revels in a clash of viewpoints. Most
interestingly it presents a contrast between the Western editors who emphasise
pure democracy and Marxian humanism with many of the contributing scholars who
take a more sanguine view of the Leninist political project. Perhaps reflecting
the current Western political crisis, some of the volume’s other European and
North American scholars more closely align with their colleagues from the
Global South. Key Features: · Places particular emphasis on the key elements of
Lenin’s thought – the dictatorship of the proletariat (which is trenchantly
defended), the nature of the dialectic and the New Economic Policy · Additional
comprehensive coverage includes the theory of the party, Bolshevism,
el-enigma-spinoza-revista-gpu

9/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 10, 2022 by guest

imperialism, and the class struggle in the countryside · Examines the relation
of Lenin’s thought to the ideas of his most influential contemporaries
(including Luxemburg, Stalin and Trotsky) as well as the most eminent thinker
to interpret Lenin since his death – György Lukács This Handbook is essential
reading for scholars, researchers and advanced students in political
philosophy, political theory, the history of political ideas, economics,
international relations and world history. It is also ideal for the general
reader who wishes to understand some of the most powerful ideas that have
shaped the modern world and that may yet shake the world again.
Munitions of the mind Philip M. Taylor 2013-07-19 New edition of a classic work
on the history of propaganda. Topical new chapters on the 1991 Gulf War,
September 11 and terrorism. An ideal textbook for all international courses
covering media and communication studies. Considers the history of propaganda
and how it has become increasingly pervasive due to access to ever-complex and
versatile media. Written in an accessible style and format, this book has
proven its appeal to the general reader as the public becomes more and more
cynical of the manipulations of the political sphere.
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